Dear Parents,


I would like to at this time take a few moments and ask your permission to take photos of your child during the year.  These photos will be used for two purposes only:  inclusion in the yearbook and to create a memories slide show at the end of the year that I will share with both students and parents.   The only thing that  you need to do is to sign this permission slip stating that I have permission to take your child's photo during the year for these two purposes only.  I will be unable to include your child in this activity without your permission to do so.  Thank you in advance and I am looking forward to a very successful and productive year.

I give permission for my child __________________________________________ to 

                                                                               (Name of your child)

be photographed during the 2014-2015 school year for those purposes stated above only.

_________________________________          ________________________________

(Parents Printed Name)                                     (Parents Signature)

Frank Yost

Newpoint Academy

Pensacola, FL

